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Turn North 

 
The Monthly Newsletter of the Northland Woodturners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Kentucky Exposition Center, 

937 Phillips Ln, Louisville, 

KY 40209. 

The Expo Center is close to the airport and has nearby options for RV camping. 

Registration Information 

Member Discounted Registration 

$355 before May 1, 2023 

$410 after May 1, 2023 and onsite. 

Includes access to all demonstrations. 

General Registration 

$425 before May 1, 2023 

$480 after May 1 and onsite 

Includes access to all demonstrations and an annual AAW General (Individual) 

membership. 

BETTER DEAL on NEXT PAGE 
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2023 Officers 

David Bartlett, President 
 (816) 331-5664 

 dabartle23@yahoo.com 

Danny Smith, Vice President 
  (816) 720-3781 

ishear4@gmail.com 

Andy Brundage, Secretary 

 (816) 305-32238 
 andybrun53@gmail.com 

Leland Finley, Newsletter Editor 

 (816) 830-4702 

 leefin@netscape.net 
Chip Siskey, Treasurer 

 (816) 858-3080 

 woodchipsbychip@yahoo.com 

 

Chapter Meetings: 
 
 First Thursday of every month, 7-9 

pm.  

Our ADDRESS: We’re south of 

Zona Rosa just off NW Prairie View 

Rd., in the old Mid-Continent 

Library building on the top floor.  

Parking is on top of the hill off 

Tower Drive. 
 

 

Coming Attractions 
Newsletters on the Chapter Website:  

http://northlandwoodturners-kc.com  
Event Information: 

NEEDED:  Fund raising Ideas. 

 

 Remember—2023 dues are $10 for 

the year. 

Due beginning  

January 5 2023 

 

 

Next Meeting:  

March 2, 2023 

http://www.northlandwoodturners-kc.com/
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Chapter Group Discount 

 

Back by popular demand with an even better discount! Register with your local chapter and receive a $40 discount. 

Chapters that bulk register 10 or more AAW members receive a special discount rate of $315 per member. 

Registration must be coordinated through a Chapter representative and be paid with check(s) (not credit card). 

 

 

SHOW AND TELL 

February’s share of turnings brought by members for Show and Tell.  See details below in specific pictures. 

 

Treasurer Chip Siskey brought a Soft Maple bowl 

with a rope edge.  His take was Soft Maple is hard 

to finish since it tends to be too soft.  This has a 

really nice look and good depth.  (Ed. Side note—would 

make a good communion plate for church if it was about 

another 2” in diameter. )  

The craftsmanship is really sharp and the rope 

pattern shows good definition to the individual 

raised parts of the pattern. 

Great job Chip! 
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Mikeal Jones brought an “off-center” turned bowl with a rim of Hard Maple and 

a center of Walnut.  This was an interesting piece that showed some nice grain in 

the center and on the outside rim. Nice solid base to this bowl. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steve Dougherty brought a bowl/plate (?) made 

from Spalted Sycamore and Walnut. 

The Spalted Sycamore was assembled as a 

segmented piece and the Walnut was added to 

the bottom of the segmented piece. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kent Townsend brought a box designed after the batons being done as a Club project.  The “handle” comes off the 

other at one of the two beads where it slides into the part on the left.  Good matching job Kent. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dick Day brought a Maple Box with a black finial on top.  The shape looks like a mushroom when assembled. Nice 

box with a nicely turned finial.   Good Job Dick! 
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Not to be outdone, Club 

President David Bartlett brought a 

Walnut box.  Not just ANY box but it had 

contents.  When opened, out came many little tops AND 

another box with a tiny top inside.  Well done, David.  And they ALL would spin. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tony Mansheim turned a three-piece 

box of Walnut. What started as one piece 

of wood became three separate entities 

each with some kind of cavity. 

Note the signature on the lower right 

picture piece showing the bottom box. 

Nice work Tony! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

David Scott turned                                                          

Small chalice with a 

Lid from Walnut. 

Nice smooth finishing 

And interesting grain 

Pattern in the finished  

Turning. 

This turning is about  

5” tall when assembled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Unknown) turned this chalice from 

Walnut with a lid.  It is a nice turning 

with a very pleasing shape and design. 

 

(ED. Note:  PLEASE when you bring 

something for Show and Tell PLEASE 

Identify WHO and What on the 

YELLOW SHEET!!) 
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Treasurer Chip Siskey also brought a small box that 

looks like a Genie’s Lamp. It was also made of Walnut 

and had a nice finial as part of the lid.  The finish was 

Lacquer sprayed in several coats to give a really nice 

shine to the Walnut. 

This was about 3” tall and was really shiny as 

evidenced by the picture at the right. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Program Highlights for February and March will show in the Next NEWSLETTER. Thanks for your patience. Editor

 

 

 

Please patronize our advertisers. 

 

REMINDER: 

The annual dues for 2023 are still 

only $10.00.  Advanced payments are accepted. 
Checks can be made payable to 

Northland Woodturners. 
 

Sales@SchutteLumber.Com 

816-892-3398 Phone       816-753-0250 Fax 

Thanks to everyone who has helped with our plug orders in the past.  We will be asking for help getting 

other projects to raise funds.  All ideas are welcome along with samples. 
 

The CLUB NEWSLETTER tab of the club website is at 

http://www.northlandwoodturners-kc.com/   

http://www.northlandwoodturners-kc.com/

